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DATE:  March 31, 2021 
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Invitation for Bid #36618, Longleaf Pine Preserve Trail Road 
Improvements 
 
 
This addendum is to answer pertinent questions posed by potential respondents. 
 
 
The responses to this sealed Invitation for Bid are still due by no later than 2:00PM on, Wednesday, April 
7, 2021. Please refer to the solicitation packet for submittal requirements. 
 
 
 
Please see below for the questions and answers: 
 
 
 
 
 Question:  What grade of crushed concrete is preferred? 
 
 Answer: Crushed concrete from 1 to 2½ inches. 
 
 
 
 Question:  What grade of Granite is preferred? 
 
 Answer: Granite railroad ballast from 3 to 4 inches. 
 


